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DEPARTMENT OF STATE

EXECUTIVE SECRETARIAT
July 26, 1954

S/S - Mr. Scott

I have verified the employment dates shown on
the attached form with George Meloon, Director of
Personnel tor CIA. Mr, Meloon told me that from
February L, 1953 through February 8, 1953,

General Smith was paid at the annual rate of
$16,000. 00 as Director of CIA; during the same
period he received his retired pay from the Army.

Mr. Meloon told me that the General Accounting
Office will bill General Smith tor the Army retired
pay he received concurrently with his civilian salary
during the period February 1 to February 8, 1953.
Mr. Meloon said that General Smith regeived $198. 59
in Army retired pay during this period.
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Jam' . Byrnes
Executive Oificer
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